Hostel Building A,
AASTMT,

Abu kir,
Alexandria.

The President,
AASTMT,

Abu kir,
Alexandria.

16" February 2016.

Dear Sir,

LETTER OF APPRECIATION

We the recently graduated Nimasa sponsored Nigerian students (Batch 4) in the
academy would like to express our ample immense gratitude to you for everything. We
finally finished our 4 years program in the academy and would like to use this medium
to let you know we appreciate everything you did for us during our study here in the
Academy.

Thank you for being like a father to us and for always giving us the opportunity to tell
our problems to you and for solving them. This gesture is something that will never be
erased from our memories anytime soon.

The quality of education we got from the academy cannot be over-emphasized. Truly, its
been a life changing experience for us to have the opportunity to study in the academy
and we hope to use the skills and knowledge gotten to do exploits in our various field of
work and career.

The academy remains our alma-Mata and we will be its good ambassadors.

We are grateful for everything.

Many Thanks.

Regards,
NSDP Batch 4




